VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS PUBLIC HEARING

Minutes of the Village of Berrien Springs Public Hearing held on Monday, July 10, 2023.
President Barry Gravitt called the Public Hearing to order at 6:00 p.m.

Present: President Barry Gravitt, President Pro-Tem Jack Davis; Trustees: Zach Fedoruk, Lonna
Johnson, Sheila Snyder, Mark Vandevere, Village Clerk Rachael Kuzda, and Attorney
DeFrancesco.

Absent: Trustee Kristin von Maur.

Also Present: The Journal Era and several audience members.

All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance.

This Public Hearing is called to consider approving “An Ordinance to Add A New Subsection H
Under Appendix B Entitled “Zoning”, Article XI Of The Village Code Entitled “C-2 Central
Business District” Section 11.03 Entitled “Uses Permitted By Special Use Permit”.

In addition, the Council is considering “An Ordinance To Amend Ordinance No. 248 Under
Chapter 10, Entitled “Animals,” Article II entitled “Dogs” And To Add to Article II New Section
10-39 Entitled, “Daycare Kennels”.

There were no audience comments.

*Moved by Zach Fedoruk seconded by Sheila Snyder to adjourn at 6:02 p.m. Ayes, 6; Nays,
0. Motion carried.
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